
Monday, 14 September 2015

Dear Parents and Carers,

Nursery and Reception are excited to announce that we will be having 2 furry additions to our classrooms. We 
are planning to adopt guinea pigs! We are looking forward to all the learning opportunities this will allow to 
take place, for example learning to take responsibility for and to respect a pet. 

We will be holding a cake sale at 3:30 on Friday 18 September outside of the EYFS doors (front of the school). 
Funds raised will go towards the purchase of hay, food, toys, hutch and a run. We are asking our families to 
please donate cakes, baked goods, preservatives and other items for our fundraiser. Please attach a list of 
ingredients for allergen purposes. 

If you have any guinea pig items your family are no longer using, we would be more than glad to accept them. 

Donations can be delivered to school with your children on Friday. Please see Miss. O’Neill, Miss. Rapa or Miss. 
Ratcliffe if you have any questions.

Thank you for your support

Miss. O’Neill Reception Teacher

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Guinea Pig Cake Sale-Friday 18th September 2015

The ______________________________ family will be donating _____________________________ for the 
cake sale. 


